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For El Dorado County Board of Supervisors Meeting an July 29,2008: 

To: El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

The Shingle Springs-Cameron Park Chamber of Commerce supports the Highway 50 Corridor Regional 
Fee Concept with its El Dorado County Implementation that includes NO increase to existing development 
fees, unless approved by a 415 vote of the Board of Supervisors. 

PPE 4: 4 1 

Carolyn A. Doty 
CEO 
Shingle Springs-Cameron Park Chamber of Commerce 


